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Virtual Boot Camps 
 

PCCUA Information Systems faculty offered two virtual boot camps to prepare students for 
CompTIA A+ and Security+ industry certifications.  These two-week intense boot camps were 
offered through Blackboard with curriculum that included instructional videos, NetLab+ 
review modules, and access to MeasureUp for online practice exams.  

Faculty also conducted Zoom sessions for students to ask questions and discuss specific topics 
related to study materials, collaborate with other students, and receive tutoring from faculty as 
needed.  Upon completion of the boot camp requirements, students were provided an industry 
certification testing voucher.     
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Security+ Certification Prep Virtual Book Camp  
April 19-30, 2021 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

A+ Certification Prep Virtual Book Camp  
June 7-21, 2021 
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